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Mark Your Calendars! 

Student Spotlight, Jill! 

 

Student  
Spotlight, Alex!  

Student Spotlight, Karly!  
Congrats to Karly for being chosen as one of 

our April student spotlights! Karly is 12 years old 
and has been taking lessons at Performing Arts 
for 3 years! Karly takes guitar with Mr. Marcus, 

Art with Mr. Travis and Voice with Mrs. Jen. 
Karly says she likes her lessons because “it’s a 

fun environment where you can express 
yourself and be creative!” Keep up the hard 

work Karly!  

 

Congratulations to Jill for being 
chosen as one of our student 

spotlights for April! Jill is 18 years old 
and has been taking lessons here at 
Performing Arts for 8 years! She takes 
piano lesson with MaryBeth. Jill says 
"I love the close bond I have formed 
with my teacher and being able to 
do what I love and grow in my skills 
in such a supportive environment". 

Jill is a senior at St. Mary's High 
School and has been named this 

year Salutatorian! We are so proud 
of you! 

Congratulations to Alex for being 
chosen as of our student 

spotlights for April! Alex is 9 years 
old but will be turning 10 soon. 

Alex takes guitar lessons with Miss 
Erin and has been a student at 
Performing Arts for a little over a 

year. Alex says "I like playing 
chords on my guitar. Also I like 
learning new songs". Great job 

Alex! 


